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DEAR PARENTS AND CARERS,
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If you have any specific questions
regarding the transfer of school

to the Mulberry school Trust,
please email

clerk@mulberryschoolstrust.org

WEEK 1
TERM START WEEK

Wishing all our students and families a happy half term.
Although it’s been a short term, students have worked hard, and
a week of resting and catching up with loved ones, I am sure, will
be very much welcomed.

Thank you to all our fantastic Year 10 families who took the time
on a cold February afternoon to attend our parents' evening.
There were lots of really meaningful conversations taking place.

A huge well done to Aleiya Francis in Year 10 who won the
Haringey final of the Speak Out challenge; this is a really
competitive and prestigious competition. The spoken skills
demonstrated are invaluable skills for life. We are so proud of
Aleiya for winning and representing the school.

Students in Year 9 experienced the incredibly two-part
production of Harry Potter; a huge well done to those students
who were in attendance and staff for taking the students. While
more of our students in Year 7 were attending the National
History trip.

Our Year 11s have been focusing on finalising their NEA projects;
well done to students in Design and Technology who have been
working on their individual projects, and in Food Tech, students
have been prepping and making a three-course South American-
based dish. Meanwhile, students in Year 11 geography have been
on their field trip. There is a comprehensive set of lessons taking
place in half-term which will support all students.

Next half-term is very busy with mocks, trips, and celebrations.
We are going to be holding a big Alumni event for former
students to widen our work in the community.

All the best for the weekend!

UPCOMING EVENTS

Careers Fair

Half term break

National Careers Week

World Book Day and
Year 8 Parents Evening

Coffee Morning with Haringey
Migrant Support Centre

7th March

6th March

4th-8th March

28th February 9:50-10:45 am

12th - 16th February

UPCOMING KEY DATES

Ms. Wallace



A group of Year 9 students embarked on a
magical journey as they attended a captivating
performance of ‘Harry Potter and the Cursed
Child’ at Palace Theatre.  

Transported into the enchanting world of
wizardry, these young magicians were
spellbound by the mesmerizing production,
immersing themselves in the gripping tale of
friendship, courage, and the enduring power of
magic. The theatrical adventure left a lasting
impression, igniting imaginations and creating
unforgettable memories for the young
audience members



WELLBEING RESILIENCE
PROGRAMME -
GIRLS GROUP

During the last weeks of this half term, many of our
Year 7 students have graduated from the Wellbeing
Group Programme run by Ms. Tami and Mr. Bisram.
Students have given excellent presentations in the
Wellbeing Room and received certificates from the

Head Teacher, Ms. Wallis, and the Deputy Head
Teacher, Ms. Sandford. This successful programme
helps KS3 students build confidence, resilience, and

self-esteem and promotes emotional wellbeing.
Over 70 students have taken part in the programme
since October, and we are looking forward to seeing
more students join us after the half term. Well done

to everyone for some great presentations!



SHOW YOUR 

PRAISE WEEKPRAISE WEEK

RESPECTRESPECT

DAILY winning formsDAILY winning forms

This week at Woodside, students were awarded double praise
points for demonstrating one of our school values: Respect!

The students collaborated as a team, with each day's winning
form groups receiving exciting prizes, including breakfast
during tutorial sessions, pizzas at lunch, and much more!

8I, 7E, 7T, 10A8I, 7E, 7T, 10A



WORKSHOP AT 
NATIONAL PORTRAIT GALLERY

On 1 February,  22 Year 10 Art  students
vis i ted the National  Portrait  Gallery in
central  London for a Workshop with a
portrait  art ist  and a chance to explore
the new galler ies .  

Students behaviour was exemplary and
they contr ibuted real ly well  to gal lery
discussions and drawing and collaging
portrait  ideas as part  of  their  new GCSE
project .  The art ist  was very impressed
by the students'  creat iv i ty!



I ENJOYED LOOKING AT THESTRUCTURE OF THE ARTEFACTS -TUBA 7E

I FOUND LOOKING AT THE DINOSAUR BONES AS

IT WAS VERY FASCINATING TO LEARN HOW BIG
THEY TRULY WERE - VICTOR 7E

I LOVED THE CONSOLATION

AND WALKING THROUGH THE

WHOLE EXHIBITION AS I

LEARNT SO MANY INTERESTING

FACTS LIKE THE AMOUNT OF

ROCKS THAT EXIST IN THE

WORLD - QUAZI 7E

"IT WAS SUCH A BEAUTIFUL

EXPERIENCE LEARNING ABOUT

THE HISTORY OF THE WORLD -

DAIANA 7E

I ENJOYED THE EARTHQUAKE ROOM

BECAUSE IT EDUCATED ME ON THE

PROCESS THE WORLD GOES

THROUGH BEFORE THE ACTUAL

EARTHQUAKE HAPPENS - MILEY 7E

I FOUND THE EXTINCT ANIMALS

EXHIBITION AND CAVEMEN THE MOST

FASCINATING AS I WAS SHOCKED TO

SEE HOW THEY LOOKED SO DIFFERENT

TO HOW WE LOOK NOW - ROYA 7E

Our Year 7 National History Museum
trips are taking place - here's what our

students have to say!

YEAR 7 TRIP TO NATIONAL
HISTORY MUSEUM

YEAR 7 TRIP TO NATIONAL
HISTORY MUSEUM



MAW CELEBRATES
CHINESE NEW YEAR!

GONG XI FA CAI

In a vibrant celebration of Chinese New Year, our
school hosted a "Design a Bookmark" competition

in the library to spread the message of fostering
unity and understanding within our school

community. Prizes for the best bookmarks will be
awarded after half-term!



Youcef, Maysa, Abdi and Asel for

making the most progress in English

since their last assessments.

7E

 Kendrick and Milan for there
improved behaviour in form. Lilyan
and Ivan for reading slides in class.

Leanne for achieving a Bronze
award !

7A7U

TUTOR SHOUTOUTS
YEAR 7

7Q

Jamie for having the least conductpoints in the form.
Ella and Aden for consistently

showing willingness to help out

where they can during tutor time.

Parmita and Ashlea for consistently
behaving at an exceptional level

during line up and form time.

7I

7T

Aishah, Preston and Kyle for

continued hard work.

7Y

Mia for achieving over 300 praisepoints.

7L



Happy Lunar
New YearNew Year

20242024
Happy Chinese New Year from
Mulberry Academy Woodside!

Wishing you and your loved ones
good fortune, prosperity, and
happiness in the year ahead.

Gong Xi Fa CaiGong Xi Fa Cai



BRITISH SCIENCE 
WEEK 2024

BRITISH SCIENCE 
WEEK 2024

Entries will be from the year groups (Year 7-9) and will represent their
respective houses (Ash, Birch, Cedar, and Willow).
Submit a poster to Mr Hasan in the Science Department by 
FRIDAY 15TH MARCH 2024.

The poster will be judged by a panel of judges in School.
25 praise points for each valid entry.
50 Praise points for the finalist.

Amazon vouchers for each winner from each year group.
The winning poster (s) will be submitted for the national competition.

Entries must be one page of A4 or
A3 paper only and you will need
to take a photo or scan of it to
send electronically.
Work must be original and
created by the student(s) –
please do not use any templates.

0303

The British Science Week 2024 poster
competition is open now! 

The theme this year is ‘Time’, – there are
loads of STEM topics we explored! You
could create a poster showing how a
certain type of technology has changed
over time, or even the advancement of
time-telling technology itself. 

Budding poster makers could also go
futuristic show us how they think the
world might look in years to come, or
perhaps look at nature – life cycles,
lifespans, evolution and hibernation –
nature is full of timely topics.

0101

0404

0202THE THEMETHE THEME
Creativity in approach –
Innovative angle on the
content or creative
interpretation of the theme.
Content – Clear, accurate and
informative about a STEM topic
Effective communication –
presented and communicated
in an engaging way

Next year celebrates 30th
anniversary of British Science
Week, so the theme this year
celebrates the passing of time
since the Week began, and
looking to the future!



ARE YOU

READY TO

UNLEASH

YOUR VOICE

CHOIR
MAW

TRY-
OUTS!

INTERVIEWS
COMING 

SOON

Students will be interviewed by the Music Department for a place and

those selected will be provided individual passes for the workshop

WORKSHOP EVERY FRIDAY BY A SPECIALIST!

For enquires please speak to Ms. Danso 



WORKING PARTY
NEEDED

Looking for staff and student
volunteers to share great ideas

for the new canteen

If interested please contact Mr Islam

faizul.islam@woodsidehighschool.co.uk
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haringey.gov.uk/holidayfun

Activities, courses
and events for
children and young
people in HaringeyFUN

February
Half term

Click here or visit website to learn more:

https://www.haringey.gov.uk/sites/haringeygovuk/files/february_half_term_holiday_fun_2024.pdf
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